

Celebration Newsletter

loucestershire

01594 542287

www.woodside.gloucs.sch.uk

ourschoolsapp

Celebrating Woodside Primary School: 4th March 2022

Dear Parents,

This week has just flown by and we have achieved so much at Woodside. The curriculum is jammed packed and we are so proud of what the children achieve over the week. Next week you can also enjoy looking out for reading certificates. Children who have read at home regularly will be celebrated and their names would be placed in a raffle to be in with the chance to win a prize at the end of term.

Mrs Fawkes, Deputy Head Teacher

Woodside 100 Club Winner is...

Jemima

Certificate Winners



Little Dormice: Riley and Everleigh Bertie and Jasper Dormice: Fallow Deer: Marley and Archie Woodpeckers: Max, Daniel and Morgan Red Squirrels: Jemima and Eva









Well done to Florrie who has achieved her swimming certificates recently.

Top Dojo Scorers

Dojo points are won over the week by demonstrating great behaviour, our school values, hard work and so much more. Congratulations to the winners this week.

Dormice: Leyton and Lola Fallow Deer: Theo and Eve Woodpeckers: Lilie and Maisy Red Squirrels: Carlos and Leo















Champions









West Glouces tershire

Little Dormice On a welly walk we found FROGS, the children were very excited, they asked so many questions so we made an 'I wonder board' to write all our questions down so we could do some research together. The children have also been playing with patterns and weighing - play dough and all sorts of messy play.









Dormice have been enjoying our World Book day book, The Tale of the Toothbrush which is all about recycling. They decided to recycle old cardboard by creating monsters!









Fallow Deer have been busy working on their partitioning skills in maths this week.









Woodpeckers have been working hard on their planting challenge, growing beetroot, cress and pea shoots. They worked super hard on their sound posters which were finished on our closure day.









Red Squirrels: created papier-mâché birds to finish their topic last term. And the children did an experiment in science about how exercise affects our heart rate. They also used Now Press Play to support their Literacy work for World Book Day.













The children thoroughly enjoyed dressing up for World Book Day on Thursday. It was great to see all the costumes. All classes have been completing Literacy activities based on The Tale of the Toothbrush too.



















